
Public Involvement Meeting 

I-43 Rock Freeway 
Bowers Road to WIS 20 

Walworth County 
WisDOT Project ID 1090-09-07/77 

November 21, 2024 

Project Information 
The Wisconsin Department of 
Transportation is proposing to replace the 
pavement along I-43 in Walworth County. 
Additional scope items include the 
following: 

• Structure improvements to bridges 
along the corridor 

• Replace guardrail 
• Culvert pipe repair/replacement and 

cleaning 
• Replace existing signing and 

pavement marking 
• Drainage improvements 

Traffic Impacts 
I-43 will remain open during construction 
and work will be completed in stages. Lane closures will be communicated with local officials and will be 
restricted during holiday and special event periods. Various ramps may be closed during some stages of 
construction to allow safety for workers and traffic. 

Upcoming Schedule 
Environmental Document 
60% Plan Review 
Start Utility Coordination 
Final Plans & Design Completed 
Construction 

February 2025 
April 2025 
May 2025 
May 2026 
2027- 2028 

Community Feedback is Welcome! 
Questions or comments? Please contact the project team members below, 

visit the project website, or fill out a comment form by December 21, 2024. 

Evan Limberatos, PE 
WisDOT Project Manager 
(262) 548-8797 
evan.limberatos@dot.wi.gov 

Chris Verhyen 
WisDOT Communications Manager 
(262) 548-8757 
chris.verhyen@dot.wi.gov 

Bowers Rd to WIS 20 

https://wisconsindot.gov/Pages/projects 
/by-region/se/43waukwal/default.aspx 
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